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18th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 3 Pupils, 

 

I hope you are all happy and well. It was so wonderful to see so many smiling faces at our recent Zoom 

session and it was a pleasure to read a bit more of our class book, The Witches, to you.  I look forward 

to welcoming you to this week’s session – Mrs Clarke has emailed details to your parents/carers. 

 

I am extremely pleased with how well you are all doing completing the Home Learning Packs and using the 

online resources to support you with your learning. It is wonderful to see so many emails with fantastic 

work attached to share with me.  If you complete something that you are proud of, please email it to me 

via the School Office – Mrs Barnard-Taylor and Mrs Clarke are also enjoying seeing your work and 

photographs too. 

 

It is nearly half-term! You can keep using your time wisely but do not forget to have a rest too. In 

today’s new Home Learning Pack, I have included some Maths, English and Science revision work.  The 

Maths pack has a range of different mathematical strands and can be used along-side the following 

concepts: 

-Multiplication and Division 

-Counting up in different amounts 

-Addition and Subtraction 

-Fractions 

-Telling the Time. 

 

The English pack has a range of different areas including some comprehension, SPAG (spelling, 

punctuation and grammar) and adjectives. In addition to this, since so many of you enjoyed the previous 

Science learning, I have included some work on grouping and researching different rocks, alongside some 

experiments for you to try! Please continue to read a range of other books/reading material from home 

and keep practising your spellings and handwriting. 

 

Other writing opportunities can include: 

-A summer poem using alliteration or rhyming words 

-A bug/plant hunt fact-file 

-A diary entry by someone from the past, e.g. a Viking, Tudor, Victorian, Ancient Egyptian, etc. 
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-A narrative story using adjectives and adverbs – try to include inverted commas 

-Book reviews 

-A chronological report on a documentary you have watched 

-Writing instructions using imperative (bossy) verbs and time conjunctions. 

 

Keep up with the outstanding work and stay safe, Year 3. 

 

Best wishes to you all! 

 

Miss Watts 
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